
Dear Parents, 

 

Our first week of school went by so quickly.  We spent time 

getting to know each other, renewing friendships and making some 

new friends.  We learned about different procedures and talked 

about Husky Pride.  We also made a classroom constitution and the 

kids and I discussed what would be a part of it.  We then all signed 

it.  We will be talking about our nation’s constitution in Social 

Studies this quarter, so this was a good warm up activity.   

 

September 12th is picture day.   

 

Homecoming week is September 24th-28th. Second graders are 

allowed to march in the parade. We will be marching on Friday 

afternoon at 2pm.  I hope you can come. It’s such a fun time for 

them.  

 

Our Library day is Tuesday.  So please have your kids bring back 

their books that day.  They will not be allowed to check out a new 

book until their old one is returned. They can check out 2 books 

this year and keep them for 2 weeks. 

 

I sent a book order home on Thursday.  If you would like to order 

books it needs to be back on Thursday, September 13. 

 

I had a great first week with your children and I’m looking forward 

to a great year!  If your child is doing something different at the 

end of the day, please send a note or e-mail and let me know. It’s 

hard for them when they are not sure what they are doing. If you 

have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call me at 

746-2128 or e-mail me at mkoel@isd116.org    

 

Thank you,  

Mrs. Koel 


